
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                           Reverend Jeremiah Payne, Spiritual Advisor                          
 
 

 
 
Dear New Member,  
 
Welcome!  We are so happy that you have decided to join us in our ministry.  As 
you will soon find out, we have a very diverse variety of activities, and your ideas 
and assistance are always welcome in any of them.  The following is some 
information you may find helpful.  If you have any questions, please ask any of 
your fellow members or call the numbers provided at the bottom of this letter.   
 
You will find several documents in this packet to assist you in familiarizing 
yourself with the Council of Catholic Women.  As a part of the World Union of 
Catholic Women we are an organization with much impact on the entire world.  
Enclosed in this packet is an Organization Structure of the Council of Catholic 
Women which will show how you are now affiliated with the CDCCW, ODCCW, 
FCCW and the NCCW.   
 
Did you know that the Council of Catholic Women has a non-governmental 
representative to the United Nations and the National Council of Catholic Women 
President attends the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops?  This gives 
her the opportunity to be one on one with the bishops.  But this ability to impact 
our world begins with members like you.  An affiliation such as ours is the grass 
roots of this wonderful ministry.  Membership is open to all women of the Catholic 
faith.  We encourage you to ask your friends to join us. 
 
If you review the Bylaws and Standing Rules of the All Souls Council of Catholic 
Women which are enclosed you will get an overview of our operational 
procedures.  These provide guidelines for us to conduct the “business” side of 
our ministry.   
 
Our brochure will answer some frequently asked questions and includes the Our 
Lady of Good Counsel Prayer.   If you have any further questions, please feel 
free to contact any of our Board members who are listed below: 
 
Katherine Breehl, President    407-947-0768 
Kim McGovern, Vice President    407-687-5955   
Mary Valente, Treasurer     407-314-6931 
Ronnie Capalino, Recording Secretary   407-320-0885 
Eleanor Tolley, Deanery Board Representative  321-279-1843  
 
See you at the next meeting.  Remember we meet the first Tuesday of every 
month at 7:00 PM. We look forward to getting to know you better.  Again, 
welcome! 

 


